
 

 
 

 

 
 
September 27, 2022 
 
 
The Deputy Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001 

 

 
Re: Scrip Code 530557 

 
Sub: Announcement u/r 30 of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015 (Rights Issue) 

 
Respected Sir/Madam, 
 
This is in furtherance to our outcome dated January 21, 2022 in relation to the proposed 
Rights Issue of Equity Shares the Company for an amount not exceeding Rs. 30 Crores in 
accordance with the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Issue of Capital and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2018, as amended (“SEBI ICDR Regulations”) and other 
applicable laws (“Rights Issue”). 
 
We wish to inform that the Board of Directors of the Company (“Board”) in its meeting held 
today, i.e. September 27, 2022, has approved the Draft Letter of Offer. The same has been 
prepared solely for the purpose of Rights Issue in accordance with SEBI ICDR Regulations 
2018. 
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on your records. 
 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For ADCON CAPITAL SERVICES LIMITED 
 
 
 
PIYUSH SARAF 
DIN: 02578675 
WHOLE-TIME DIRECTOR 
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